
Year 1 Home Learning – Friday 12th September  

Due Wednesday 17th September     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: 

This week we have been learning how to read numbers as words. You will find 

your maths activity on the next page.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English: 

This week we have been reading ‘Where the Wild Things are’ in our 

English lessons. Take a look at the front cover of the book. Can 

you write sentences to describe what you can see in the picture? 

       E.g. The trees are tall and pink and  

green. The Wild Thing is grey and has  

sharp horns.  

 

 

 Please read at home daily and remember to write in your 

 reading record. Books will be changed in school on  

Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  

         

Art: 

This week in art we have been looking at different famous portraits. Can you 

draw or paint a portrait of someone in your family?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


